OKLAHOMA OSTEOPATHIC ASSOCIATION
RESIDENT TRUSTEE APPLICATION
TERM: APRIL 2021 — APRIL 2022

Name:
PGY: Specialty:
Email:

Cell phone:

Osteopathic medical school:

Description:

The Resident Trustee is a non-voting member of the Oklahoma Osteopathic Association’s Board of
Trustees. This individual will be the representative for residents, fellows and interns in the state of
Oklahoma. The position is an incredible opportunity to get involved in advocacy work on behalf of
the osteopathic profession. Below are the required activities of the OOA Resident Trustee:

e Attend the 121* Annual Convention — April 29 — May 2, 2021 — Sheraton Oklahoma City
Downtown Hotel (registration is free; if safely able to host in-person)

e Attend 2021 Presidential Dinner during Convention — 6-9 p.m., May 1, 2021 — Sheraton
Oklahoma City Downtown Hotel (if safely able to host in-person)

e Attend all OOA Board of Trustees meetings — generally held on the first Thursday of each
month (excluding May, July and November as there are no meetings)

o Darticipate in OOA’s legislative advocacy work including the Bureau on Legislation
meetings. Attendance to these bureau meetings can be done via Zoom.

e Serve on the Bureau on Residents and any other bureaus assigned to by the OOA President
by attending all meetings and providing input (Generally all bureaus meet on Thursdays
prior to the Trustees meeting at the OOA Central Office. Bureau on Residents and New
Physicians will additionally meet in the evenings monthly via Zoom.).

e Speak to resident groups if available and share what the OOA is doing with your peers.

e Attend 2022 Presidential Dinner during Convention — April 30, 2022 — Location TBA

o Actend the 122 Annual Convention — April 28 — May 1, 2022 — Location TBA
(registration is free)

*Please include one letter of recommendation along with your application. Please email completed

applications to Maegan Dunn at maegan@okosteo.org by midnight on Monday, January 4.

Why do you want to serve on the OOA Board of Trustees?



Following graduation from your residency, do you plan on practicing in Oklahoma? If so, where are
you considering?

Please list all:

Professional activities:

Professional memberships:

Certifications:

Community activities:

Awards:

*Please include one letter of recommendation along with your application. Please email
completed applications to Maegan Dunn at maegan@okosteo.org by midnight on Monday,

January 4.
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